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The Burch Elementary School Technology Team met today to discuss the 

effectiveness of technology implementation in the classroom. 

Second grade teacher Jeremy Davis stated that the opening of a second computer 

lab for the students has been a success. It is used daily by the teachers.

Pam Newsome, fourth grade teacher, suggested to use ipads instead of ipods in the 

classroom due to teacher monitoring and students working in small groups.

It was also noted that a sync station would be helpful to Mrs. Musgrave to sync her 

seven ipads quicker.

A concern is to have an accountable way to tracks apps without teachers paying for 

it out of their pocket.  Currently, Ms. Musgrave noted the WVDE will not supply due 

to not being able to track the ITunes card use.

The committee is pleased that the use of technology is being used daily in the 

classrooms to  enhance student learning.  
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